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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

MEMORANDUM

TO : ALL DEPUTY COMMISSIONERS
ALL SERVICE DIRECTORS
ALL DISTRICT / PORT COLLECTORS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

SUBJECT $ Removal of the distinction, e.g. “Honorable, Hon.
Etc.” attached to the name of the Commissioner of
Customs

DATE : 15 August 2016

In view of the Unnumbered Memorandum dated 15 July 2016 signed by the
Executive Secretary, Office of the President in addressing government officials in his
administration, you are hereby ordered to drop the prefix, e.g. “Honorable”; “Hon.”; and
the like, used before the name of the undersigned.

Accordingly, you are further ordered to address me instead as “Commissioner”
only and without the above-mentioned distinction in all forms of communications, events
or materials of this Bureau.

For your strict and immediate compliance.

NICANOR E’ 'AELDON
Commissioner
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